Listed below are the pay-outs for the Lexy Bowen Community Fund during the time I was co-chair of the committee for 2005. 

There were 2 additional applications made—the 1st was returned after several weeks of waiting for proper documentation. Toward the end of the year the fund was closed temporarily and at that time the 2nd application was suspended pending reopening the fund. To my knowledge it was not resubmitted

It reopened in 2006 and applications were presented by Sara Sjolander and Jerry Rockwell/GingerVitis. As they received and presented the application copies I do not have the paperwork or information concerning these. The vote of the committee was to pay on these and checks were cut at the meeting.
First request received, paperwork brought/kept by Marc Cohen  

[There is no identification attached as it was the first meeting of the LBCF committee and ID info was not in place at the time.]

12/19/04     ck#1489          _____   pay Takara So

05-AW-6335

05/26/05     ck#1518
666.66    pay Wal Mart

05/26/05     ck#1519
300.00    pay Pace Funeral Home

05-CS-File 103 [as it was presented by Marc & added to by me]

08/01/05     ck#1537
780.00    pay Oak Forest Apartments

05-RG-1734

09/14/05     ck#1549
595.00    pay Bartley Rental Properties

05-WM-2078

09/29/05     ck#1550
495.00    pay Bartley Properties

09/29/05     ck#1551
234.14    pay Farmer's Insurance

09/29/05     ck#1552
179.99    pay Gexa Energy

If there is anything else I can do, or if you need any other information, I will be happy to supply it to the best of my ability. All subsequent copies of the above applications have been destroyed and the originals returned to their owners.

Respectfully submitted,

Judy Reeves

2005-2006 LBCF Co-Chair
